THIS IS AN INFORMATION PAPER
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DATE:
April 11, 2016
SUBJECT:
PAC NEWS 

NOW SHOWING:
April 1,2,3,8,9,10
THE PAC PRESENTS: George Orwell’s 1984. This season’s Spring Classic will be powerful and disturbingly provocative. Orwell depicts a society where Big Brother is always watching. KNOW BEFORE YOU GO: For mature audiences, the PAC gives this production a PG – 13 rating. Fridays, 7 PM, Saturdays, 3 & 7 PM. Tickets: $18. https://thepac.secure.force.com/ticket#details_a0S1200000Ne1GSEAZ.    

April 11 
School Day Performance for classes/teachers, Monday April, 11, 9:30 AM. Online reservation required 

April 12
Hardin County Schools Volunteer Appreciation Celebration/Dinner.  6 PM  POC John Wright 270-769-8800.

April 15
Glen Rice/Buffalo Productions presents Glen Rice, Family & Friends. Curtain, 7 PM. Tickets $15 & $20. POC Glen Rice 270-325-3256. Tickets can also be reserved at the PAC, 270-769-8837.

April 19
Bluegrass Middle School Band Concert.  7 PM. POC Shawn Roark 270-765-2658.

April 21
"Thirdsday" at Mark's Feed Store. Mark your calendars, bring the voucher (or just show on your mobile device) and plan on having lunch or dinner or both at Mark's to help support the PAC!

April 21
Woodland Elementary presents the musical LION KING KIDS. 6 PM POC James Foster 270-352-5828.

April 24
Central Hardin High School FBLA Fundraiser. 2 PM Magician Dinky Gowan will perform. For more information, contact Dan Townsend at 270-737-6800.

April 25
West Hardin Middle School Spring Band Concert. 7 PM. POC Laura Floyd 270-862-3924.
April 26
St. James School Spring Musical IT’S A JUNGLE OUT THERE. 7 PM. POC Gail Ashlock 270-765-7011.

April 29, 30
Youth Theatre of Hardin County Auditions for their summer production of MARY POPPINS.  Friday at 5 PM. and Saturday at 11AM. POC Betty  Marsee 270-765-5421.

IN REVIEW:   
On March 4 & 5, 42 members of Central Hardin High School Drama Club under the direction of Sarah Dakin presented the musical BIG FISH before a student audience of 532 and public audiences totaling 329.

On March 6, 52 members of the Heartland Winds under the direction of Brian Froedge presented a free concert before an audience of 165.

On March 12, more than 60 area youth attended the last of three Youth Theatre of Hardin County Winter Workshops in preparation  for the summer production of  MARY POPPINS. 

On March 9, 10, 11, 50 students of Allegro Dance Theatre under the direction of Carol Zagar presented 6 school day performances and one public performance of Disney's MULAN, JR. before student audiences totaling 3700 and a public audience of 275.

On March 15, 225 East Hardin Middle & Central Hardin High School students under the direction of Matt Baucum and David Centers presented a Pre-assessment Band Concert before an audience of 430.

On March 17, 75 members of the West Hardin Middle School band under the direction of Laura Floyd presented a Pre-assessment Band Concert before an audience of 86.

On March 18, Hardin County Diversity Fair was held in the commons area of John Hardin High School. More than 350 students from area schools and organizations performed before audiences totaling more than 500. The fair also featured information and presentations from many Hardin County Schools and community groups displaying how cultural diversity is an integral part of their classrooms and organizations.

On March 21, 22 & 23, Kentucky Music Educators Association held a Band Assessment Festival. 3000 student members of 54 different bands from 14 counties and 3 independent schools participated in the 3 day event.

On March 31, THE PAC PRESENTED a free preview of their Spring Classical George Orwell’s 1984 to an audience made up of members of the military and their families.
